
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

REPORT TYPE: Tourism and Visitors Bureau Committee 

MEETING: November 17, 2020 

Present: Justin Haschke, Chair; Gerald Cook; Brady Pendleton 

Absent: Alan Nix 

DEPARTMENT: Administration 

STAFF CONTACT: Jason King 

 SHORT-TERM RENTALS AND HOTEL OCCUPANCY TAX 

On November 17, 2020, the Tourism and Visitors Bureau held a discussion concerning adding short-term rentals 
to the Hotel Occupancy Tax along with adding the City’s Extra Territorial Jurisdiction area into the collection area 
of the ordinance.  After discussion was held, the committee recommended to full Council with a unanimous vote 
to adopt the proposed ordinance. 


